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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Approving And

Authorizing The Appropriate City Officials To Execute A Contract With Cunano Builders

Corporation For Construction Services Related To Stormwater Pump Station Number One

Partial Roof Replacement And Re-Roofing In The Amount Of $106,675.00; Approving An

Amendment To The Fiscal Year 2020 Capital Improvement Program.

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:

Stormwater Pump Station (SW-01) is located in the area of Polk Street and North 8th Avenue.

The existing roof components in this Stormwater Pump Station have reached its used life

cycle and need to be partially replaced and re-roofed.

On June 18, 2019, the Department of Public Utilities staff prepared bid documents and

advertised the project, soliciting qualified construction services, and on July 22, 2019, two bid

proposals were received at the Office of the City Clerk and were publicly opened at the

Southern Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant with the following results:

NO. BIDDER BID TOTAL

1 Cunano Builders Corporation $106,675.00

2 Hartzell Construction, Inc. $118,431.00

After thoroughly evaluating the bid proposals for compliance with the contract documents,

Department of Public Utilities staff determined the bid proposal received from Cunano
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Builders Corporation is the lowest responsive and responsible bidder.

A Notice of Intent to Award related to the project was posted on the City’s website and on

DemandStar on July 24, 2019 and resulted in no bid protests.

The Department of Public Utilities staff recommends that the City Commission authorize the

appropriate City officials to execute the attached contract with Cunano Builders Corporation.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:

Raul Wainer, P.E., Project Manager, ECSD, Department of Public Utilities

Clece Aurelus, P.E., Engineering Support Services Manager, Department of Public Utilities

Vivek Galav, P.E., Director, Department of Public Utilities

Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager/Sustainable Development
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